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Milan, 13 March 2017 - Today, the meeting of the Board of 

Directors of Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A., chaired by Dott. Giorgio 

Fossa, resolved to take note of the request made by Editor-in-

Chief Napoletano and, consequently, to place him on unpaid 

leave, in accordance with art. 23 of the CNLG (National 

Journalists’ Labour Agreement), passing the relating interim 

functions on to Claudio Gentili. 

Additionally, the Board of Directors authorized the Chief 

Executive Officer to put the most appropriate measures and 

actions in place, in all competent venues, to protect the image 

and interests of the Company, including in relation to the 

developments of the current judicial inquiry.   
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